Submitter: Noelle Studer-Spevak

On Behalf Of:

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules
Measure, Appointment or Topic: SJR28

Dear Senate Committee on Rules,

As a parent, | am deeply grateful to the members of your committee and legislators
who have stepped up to co-sponsor a ballot referral for a constitutional amendment
for a healthy climate.

At a time when federal clean air and other programs are under grave threat, my
family is heartily in favor of giving Oregonians the chance to vote to give all children
hope for a healthy future, respect Tribal obligations, and advance our state’s role as a
leader in clean technology innovation.

Thank you for your consideration,
Noelle Studer-Spevak



